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aveun and I send you our greetings during this holiday season in Cambodia.  It took me about three weeks to 
fully adjust my sleep after my wonderful trip to the States in November and by the middle of December we were 
operating at full steam for our busiest time of the year.

 The Cambodians don’t really celebrate Christmas, but in 
the Church it is our biggest day of the year.  We have a 
new team of young singers every year who are old enough 
to begin singing regularly in our Sunday services.  This year 
we had four young ladies who had the courage and skills 
to present their special song service before a packed 
Church on New Year’s Eve.  After service we were able to 
get a nice picture.  Everyone really enjoys this special 
service with the special reading from Matthew on the 
birth of Jesus.  This year I centered the Christmas message 
on Jesus who was born into a quite poor family yet was 
cared for by the Heavenly Father even from birth.
 Saveun and I thank you for your love and faithfulness 
even as we prepare for this New Year of work in 2018. 
God bless your faithfulness, love, gifts and prayers that 
the Cambodian People may continue to hear the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ and grow in grace and in their love for the 
Savior.

In Christ’s Service to the Cambodian People,
Glenn and Saveun Colley

S

Right to Left: Sri Ca, Mrs. Nuj, Lea, Nit & Lin

Please make checks for donation to Indochina Missions payable to
Valley View Baptist Church with Indochina Missions in the subject line
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